Januarny 15, 1976

ELeanor Gaiott
Machine Operaton
Registran's Office .
CAMPUS

Deanr Eleanon:

My apologies fon the delay in neplying to yourn Letter of December 18,
1975.

The Executive have nread your Letter and noted its contents. We
appreciate the effort you took in presenting your views.

There will be discussion of the Lssue of union membership and democracy
in fonthcoming newsletterns. 1§ you wish fo neceive copies of our
newslettens containing these anticles, please Let me know.

Sincerely,

i

Peggy Smith

Union Ornganizen

on behalf of the Executive of
AUCE Local 1



